From: Dr. Mitch Fadem [mailto:fademm@netzero.com]
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 1:34 PM
To: leemoore@serpentoxin.com

Subject: RE: exploring business

Lee,

Of course | still want to be your scientific adviser. Here are two resumes,
one civilian and one just military. You can use either, both, take bits and
parts, what ever you want. | also attached a news release from back in DEC
2010 just before | went off active duty and back to the reserves. It was an
announcement of my Bronze Star Medal. You might want to mention that when |
was the toxicology adviser to the NATO/ISAF Chief Medical Officer | was
tasked with providing information to all the NATO Alliance troops on what
poisonous species of reptiles, insects, arthropods and plants that the
soldiers in the field might come in contact with.

| am trying to find someone that can help us with a grant application. |

will keep you posted.

Mitch



